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Docket No. 030-04737

Carroll Engineers
ATTN: Mr. Dyer E. Carroll Jr.

Vice President
200 Andover Street
Ballardvale, Massachusetts 01810

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection No. 80-01

This refers to your letter dated May 23, 1990, in response to our letter dated
April 29, 1980.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a subsequent inspection
of your licenstd program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

w

%
hn D. Kinneman, Chief

M terials Radiological Protection
Section
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